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Headteacher: Ms M Scott. B.A. Hons.  Deputy Headteacher: Mrs K Collins B.Ed. Hons
Assistant Headteacher: Miss J Pilling. B.A. Hons.

19* December 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we come to the end of this very busy first term, | would like to bring you up to date with a few things
that have been happening over the half term in school:

Fundraising
e Sponsored walk-the total amount raised was £749.89! This is an amazing amount, so a big
thank you to you all in raising the money. This has gone towards our school Christmas
festivities and other treats for the children. Well done!
e Children in Need-we raised £465.
e Poppy Appeal-we raised £63.71.
Your continued generosity has both supported the school and other great causes- so thank you very
much!

Attendance
e | am extremely pleased with the attendance this term, it continues to remain high and is
currently 96.7%.

Productions and Sing-a-longs; a great many of you have been able to join in with the festive activities
and enjoyed the following:
e Our youngest children in the EYFS delighted us with their Sing a Long and their growing
confidence!
e KS1’s ‘Lights, Camel Action’ was yet again a brilliant production, including acting, singing,
dancing & Makaton!
e Both LKS2 & UKS2 entertained us with their Sing-a-longs, including the choir, singing, Spanish
and acting!

All the children have worked extremely hard to make the end of the term an enjoyable experience for
you-we are very proud of them all!

I am sure you will also join with me in thanking all of the school staff for working so hard to make the
Christmas Festivities over the past few weeks, including Christmas Dinner, Parties and productions, a
super experience for both the children and yourselves.

e School return date for pupils-Monday 6" January 2020.

| wish you all a safe and pleasant break with the children and look forward to seeing you all after the
Christmas holiday in 2020!

M.Scott
Headteacher




